
   
 

   
 

 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

Spring is in full swing, and we have some exciting events coming up! Starting Monday, students will 
begin FAST Writes testing, so please ensure they get plenty of rest and arrive on time. We’re also 
excited for our Spring Fling, a special event just for students to enjoy some fun and festivities during 
the school day. And don’t forget—next week is the debut of our school musical, Annie Jr.! Our 
talented students have been working hard, and it’s sure to be a fantastic show. Thank you for your 
support, and we look forward to a great week ahead!  

Go Eagles! 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Single School Culture is the idea that everyone in a school—students, teachers, and staff—follows 
the same rules, expectations, and values. It means that no matter which classroom you're in or which 
teacher you have, the school environment feels consistent. 

For example, if the school values respect, then every teacher enforces respectful behavior the same 
way. If there's a rule about no phones in class, it's enforced the same across all subjects. This helps 
create a predictable and fair environment, making it easier for students to know what’s expected of 
them. 

The goal is to build a strong, positive school community where everyone is on the same page, making 
learning and behavior management smoother. You can find our Single School Culture Document on 
our website! www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us  

SPRING FLING 

Spring is in the air, and that means it’s almost time for our much-loved Spring Fling!            On April 

17, students will enjoy  fun, games, and excitement during school hours, all in support of our PTO 
fundraiser. To ensure a safe and positive experience for everyone, students must have no 
discipline referrals or consequences from April 4 through the day of the event to attend. Please 
note that tickets are non-refundable. We can’t wait to celebrate with our Eagles and make this a 
memorable day for all! Ticket information is here .    TICKETS ON SALE AT LUNCH 4/9 AND 
4/10!!  

TESTING – NEXT WEEK! View up to date information on testing dates at https://www-
sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/ if you have any questions please email Eric.Smith@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2F&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954743957757%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hegua3A3HOYesJw1KhwQfqCtbw3DlIwzbYf%2BHQpm97s%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzRiZU_OSvOW95L9Unulg2A~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FTHadr1q9VvuiE1eEVYg1FvW4lAzRbhzWqfQykBoYrZyr8y_7_RYZe5g5KPrUGwdIWZZrMLh9eVTKIAeaw9MFqiFmqBCyu_PDG8yGgQLrSwNKvpRDCB117XQTJZikJfFmEo5SKjdahrCzeCi8OOefhWWelPBb_YoZAMbH_ZzAHB1SFT430dTqxj5IeqbJo5njzGZ7Acr69GowShG2OM_1zkiNOuNiiSURdFsy8_H3a6rhS8EaNXBsxisLEz0bNutH&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954743976825%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EvHVM78uuDKFltC2Bk7GlXHrS2GD4Ih9Lo5EpCLC%2FIY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Ft44BE8zPOJ7RHN604ZhdjA~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FfCOk-nXGAljDmN9hifiep_8ev9CMbX-LKdB6Mcnf4jw6pHkUiWeoON9SsfEomZdxQxFbjJPprSinXoz5o50xBuHIcuMHIDUEhlXxYMn50zhKQ-pDXtUf3iFpu9vtHfNMQKITB7K0asEZ1whNC7jXJA~~&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954743991777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ksYRdXYo7wEonJCIrLDCL4QUKsV1D8sm1cnFAljolrk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Ft44BE8zPOJ7RHN604ZhdjA~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FfCOk-nXGAljDmN9hifiep_8ev9CMbX-LKdB6Mcnf4jw6pHkUiWeoON9SsfEomZdxQxFbjJPprSinXoz5o50xBuHIcuMHIDUEhlXxYMn50zhKQ-pDXtUf3iFpu9vtHfNMQKITB7K0asEZ1whNC7jXJA~~&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954743991777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ksYRdXYo7wEonJCIrLDCL4QUKsV1D8sm1cnFAljolrk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Eric.Smith@stjohns.k12.fl.us


   
 

   
 

FAST WRITING APRIL 7 FOR 7TH AND 8TH GRADE, APRIL 8TH FOR 6TH GRADE! 

REGISTRATION  

For families with students who missed course registration for next year, no worries! Our guidance 
team will be reaching out throughout the week to ensure every student is set. If you have any 
questions, please contact your guidance counselor: 

      Danisha Brown – Current 6th grade & 7th grade (last names A–L) 

       Danisha.Brown@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

      Leanne Fortune – Current 7th grade (last names M–Z) & 8th grade 

       Leanne.Fortune@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Get your ANNIE JR! Tickets here! 

Schoolpay link:  https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Spring-Musical--Annie-Jr/SdMXa6m 

 

EARLY RELEASE WEDNESDAYS ARE BACK!  

Early release Wednesdays are back! Students will be released at 12:50pm.  

CLUBS 

Clubs are up and running but it is not too late to join! Get a permission slip from the sponsor of the 
club you wish to join. Check out our website to see a list of clubs. Clubs run Tuesdays and/or 
Thursdays from 2:00 – 3:00pm.   There will not be any clubs on or April 17th. Last day for clubs is May 
1st! 

 PTO CORNER 

mailto:Danisha.Brown@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Leanne.Fortune@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F_MAuY-OngGK7P6F-PJQlwg~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FEonpFWHawLuO_D8a8xDJvsCh0LY0OZK65EfXDYwyuFbQbHn6kAjmQZQ_kIvvi18uiOAO1Q_8u6GggZQfGrPzuwFVW3vTfvthJxavoAZsKj8lodvAQcnH8BCElCbr2uoUAZupSZcyjLvBpS2O_VoiFJen0ObR2RJbQ-yfXRGpYz3Q72ThRCp7jkVxVda3ciqMEW8h5a01rs-myHslE5XCHZD-lcz7iDBTAU-Px1ibyVkAlLDUfHZS6ROdgTnAIVT7y6pThZe6khmc0WWd8OcAoCZKVtsSsMActToEm1qkZQrqJPMrGiLhrotlon7oiZx2gfETE9dcLUzHbvBylS96GKKU5T9k8jMQamJrysn5YulkEusIgqN8MOjJVM8GNalevLW5SJ_wMoEY34DOIp-IuughyaAhFFOqDJneDfn-KCmnT_nSLOXp_9gX7Url98_D9ZtSVvUjHwuoXwdASsuXyikB3xk56AkXzZ1aMuWGXeTBoHPEwbylI8a1T7GH4zPl3gQVZq8cL8BJ6zKV94ebIQYD-JVN0GtFhbWRQ5sUVr7ZRi-lDs_FHzIkrrgnRynSfqHRP_9mpbnw-EUKPFeShPQOke10UBP2N4QhMSCYxkddC5ujyVtX6rzAbk00CFh1e2o_fp9_uAIphakF09OwPLDKKxjOWFK9m1wiDlaKATmLWlKYrR-9l7wgK2wIsiJr3a8iiKJn__HAqU_7qO4ygvz7U2FPbclHuKMY1bNQVgE~&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954744006714%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZjTQP9fgjk3hJKiqw1zmzE1x1kFgAALds%2FbPhvb2Tf0%3D&reserved=0


   
 

   
 

PTO Volunteer Opportunities:    

Wristbands for the Spring Fling on April 17th will go on sale on Tuesday April 1st during 
lunches.  There is a limited supply of VIP wristbands which are priced at $25 each.  VIP will give the 
students the ability to have early access (30 minutes) to Spring Fling, plus 3 drinks, pizza, cookies, 
cotton candy or other treats, and unlimited access to games, including the Game Truck!  Regular 
wristbands for the event are $10 and can also be purchased on Tuesday, this will allow regular 
access to Spring Fling at 12:30, plus access to games and 2  drinks, pizza, cookies, cotton candy or 
other treats.  The form is included in this email and available at the front office at any time.  VIP 
tickets will be on sale until sold out, regular wristbands will be on sale until 4/15. 

April 17th - Spring Fling - Sign up to Volunteer 
- https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0548ABA72BA2F49-55292186-smsspring  

April 29th - May 2nd - Teacher Appreciation Week - MORE to come!!!! 

May 9th - 8th Grade Dance - Tickets will be $10 and will go on sale by mid-April.  

Membership: We are thrilled to emphasize that there are absolutely no fees to be involved in the 
PTO. Every family is automatically a member, and we welcome your active participation in shaping 
our school community. 

Birthday Shout Outs: Celebrate your child's special day by sending a birthday shout out to be 
displayed on our electronic sign in front of the school! Please submit all birthday sign orders by the 
Wednesday prior to the requested week via this link:  

· https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-store/items?cart 

Funding Initiatives: We raise funds through a variety of avenues, including contributions from our 
fantastic Business Partners. If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a 
Business Partner, please reach out to us. Additionally, we collect donations for specific events or 
school needs, host engaging events, sell spirit wear, and manage concessions at home sports 
events. ptosebastian@gmail.com 

Online Store: Explore our online store where you can purchase spirited spirit wear, make donations, 
or even sign up as a Business Partner.  

·  https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-store/items?cart 

Volunteer Opportunities and Ideas: We warmly welcome volunteers and innovative ideas. Our team 
thrives on collective effort, where everyone's contribution adds up to create something 
truly impactful. ptosebastian@gmail.com 

Inclusivity: Our PTO is open to everyone, and we encourage you to join us regardless of your work 
schedule. We pride ourselves on being a "NO DRAMA" PTO, fostering a welcoming and supportive 
environment for all. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fl0gMulb7NCgZP7zTFhFZAQ~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FwcXE26Ih8_BjZYuhTA2L2fcCdZVNR3k18j-2oktE8keXq2arD4nkKXZ4LyRVNdBGDr7RiPJszX7uPPYvy9wcIT86bcjjf6TzOGvuz2dWH2_kTrXS89YvJjtf_DM6kXB9N3opWDpFSEZdclN12w2Zwwh6-AmwacXTB9iSiVyQaj9TUmypTqN6hVxoVb3jKmQYQaMPi3cIPe2trGLu9VUTfIjdYuMZzY9hpuG3gg6Fy9lJAz9XO4RTKpqBpDnASVWMXk94fNA2G6TyKa-7vH_XxWhW7dzDQ4Rwzb2Ak90RwOBuChhw5iE7FlrhUQ90raTllm2CScAOeKwkMXOv9X-iCjiOt92R-u5vnhDxFJqU1I2VJ8Xg0jBNHyOzPo_-Dt-8l5ZXMmzPyWiig-Fkwu7YqeAy7XQMeQrcu5BiJ0_32GCWqBKbkJeB2_JX4dlnueKWhGtodd1qbX7ofr8eF3vBmwTeoVYc9zwQPQeLpZxvTh7bqcUDlotccZl7FST2GprGBCNjuPp8Lzr6U9U7MPzzfASlaFrfryYHDZWlT7Y3zg36xU8h1mijvf8ynpr7DTls-kzLzgAePosqwZjXN33ybodPFVECFatrJGiaFcgWXLW4PB7bI_YbODVug2AvBcXI2kVpZ3k1hquOS3Zso7JPVlTe_2gKw6fUfCPeu2ZUm0CDXd6ves-_XdXyxeqqiYB9SHuWBojlKZ_JqvLp2wWfpG4iUZwXYW4l5cRh_8ETWio~&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954744022472%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=erAAqzJCR6c7qgxyBkfpzyVjfS3E%2FrzOyKc6%2Bag8YEc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ptosebastian@gmail.com
mailto:ptosebastian@gmail.com


   
 

   
 

Get in touch with us:   Email: PTOSebastian@gmail.com 

Facebook: Sebastian Middle School PTO                       Instagram: @SMSPTO 

-- 

Sebastian Middle School PTO 

https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/pto/ 
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-school-pto-store 
Facebook.com/SebastianPTO 

Instagram: SMSPTO 

 

 

 

mailto:PTOSebastian@gmail.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FhoCSZWropn67Szlh6NmeBg~~%2FAAAAARA~%2Fao-vywQa0vR2652xq9nuqyB9qKBMZLoSa77-5paIzDklDMquqk3wH4OuC9LwSPNNVgT7NcRuCvpUr9rjnZebXuTpkbMfM2EySNKFNdQbhro8NuhWxNBtPlwfhRLvunI7bE92VSDTTBPKkhN3d4Q3G8zHdeVRZC_RZM9_9emLfhpevWgEY7xpQTjrlCn7jNdFFbQ8oVCsQxXXMoXow0H-zODx51ftMrXb1bKKpMiCBLx8eHVU6_leQdIpdB4wSJ4jojsGEFA5yNVP5ZEww2EzP6HnFA6av6LFnSpTRuOlAhGc2QqskhhxSzFr9sX2DJqVPzwxHPIJo5yNe5YKCxqrNFILI-ZHfjw3zKuECgPujGkyVqPUFHSmMr7GzZNKxsibeqk8v1dScYEZnkZj5GJ0nyi8T3izn231PzGemmhs3_xiJvc11spAJkEDxb7OfUPJxhUj_dugh2eVXSqDRcILy7pTI5MZ2tEmxyMqroX28dh9_eCEDuqLAai5DgVmezF6W6FToSE74QKcTaZZMl1aqq0H1-fX8CN3OR7zBXtJZR9sjrIkGmt9mLupNoTPe9BEwA2YvCurJbWPIjM-OFdnWBgJHrVQOWMbAmhfu3x2-72tnB2iFWF6OiufrXQkt9B5YeG6ABxxnpQY9NK8iUJhZvPBpvg-gzhaaJ9n4f-CXXL_hq5qcH8tpYtDYf1eHJTd&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954744082588%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w4BJz4UXUteEimVnRhzmj2BZ9XaF0EOlZwF576jeWXc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fw9Lau7j5FB8omMhTO124rg~~%2FAAAAARA~%2Fs2YRGF-5JmTOPrMuERSL5wKMp1fzKhZUu4r1QOKkG2hXBxCQVoL6T_b7DhgA9wrgmzUCHU9T6cYTQvVm3pGXZ_uityT6M8rvzSE0hZLT6vT7_XnpD8z3uRiadiIdk1oR3z1nrE0S-Ee37k8XN-ieKFBzc2mCIaLaBG5BMjZq3LVl97vgPMjkHM-PqTOtwB0lkn7wWkTq0ZeSH0Scj_8X0RvUUiUJLaGI_kCqSV_t7E3wzMHiAoNb_L2b9l_iE0neIjuMX8Nd-rUbyN-RRdq6B8xJpbQlyIR3_XLyWbi0b8SvwHy-1zy3v7OT7G4vZLiSoRTE9fzsb_NwMRIGrO5sq2R88rtPg7QnYajwVGLXTDQL_iMVJJDCgus0QSQPe_ifBd0D90RQDl1bVD_jjGJFqwk-MXVnFt7bXoxVA29VI84-CKUAj02cj7RzJ3hqFwG3G0TVGQ6NMtQNR1fRKr_PvE1_nCwqPwza82tdAIGOn93KXzHF3mRLBeNB3JT0DvvLfUKmmSiswFr3aHXoA8bwo7B-kQkqWOj2oifdv6veqmdh1xtwyy5kIu7NVi3qUgf5-2W3RPUp9hDqv2sMLHtJRkJ7oa49cLAoaGsEjIVWdIoz0EU0lpm1qPKWZFJ77LZjudJDRo568bknEY1Rb6M0Da-2wsj1KTU3DYdGeb35WoslH2RiWGQ4uPr6kuBTatQBhQsxJNMZjbp9WMPmQ5ErSQ~~&data=05%7C02%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ca302ec410a4926760b08dd73b7a17c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638793954744097718%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nAvegnoU1cWfGHLoVHY9WHbsuwfpfnyRsfCzpVft3TE%3D&reserved=0

